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Good evening all, 
Hope everyone had a good week.  Last night was our Holiday Party and I must say it was one of the best 
yet!  I could go on and on about it but this time I'm going to leave it up to the members to comment on the 
evening.  This is a shout out to the members who attended.  Please send me your comments and I will 
post them on next week's Calientegram and the Newsletter.  Thank you Eva and her committee for a 
great evening!  The two grand prizes were a set of Harley Davidson luggage and a two night stay with 
dinner at the Grand Hyatt San Antonio.  Gary Sitler won the luggage and  his wife, Kerry, won the 
weekend stay.  They are both probably still pinching themselves to make sure it's real.  It's too incredible . 
. . what luck!!!!  They will be both checking into the hotel in H-D style. 
 
Today was Dee's evaluation ride and 14 bikes and 18 people attended the ride to support her and put her 
to the test.  She passed with flying colors!  They rode to D'Hannis and ate at Bill & Rosas.  Greg said it 
was delicious!  Hugh portions so he ordered only a half order of Chicken Fried Steak but he couldn't even 
finish that. 
 
The focus this week will be the Christmas Wrapping fundraiser at the dealership.  This is going to be 
every day and evening.  This is BIG!  We can make a lot of money if we have the volunteers 
present.  Please let me know if you have any available time to help us out.  EASY MONEY!  Please help 
us out! 
 
That's all for now . . . color me outie, 
 
Hot Lips 

 


